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Letter of Support for Metro L (Gold) Line Fairplex Safety and Connectivity Project

It is recommended that the City Council the authorize the submittal of a letter of support to the San
Gabriel Valley Council of Governments (SGVCOG) executed by the City Manager for the Metro L
(Gold) Line Fairplex Safety and Connectivity Project.
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